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November 2022 

 

Welcome to November.  What an incredible October we had!  We loved the weather.  Grateful we could spend 

time outdoors, and our Science classes were able to take advantage of it.  That is one of the beauties of 

SCHS.  We can take our students to experience some of our local environments while doing their studies!  

Biology and Environmental Science get to take advantage of being in the field.  We have been excited to 

partner with Aston from the Environmental Resource Center, who took the SCHS Environmental Science class 

to the Big Wood River to look at the health of our river system. This lab involved fieldwork & and in-class lab 

work. The project was in conjunction with both the ERC & University of Idaho. Students were able to get up 

close & personal with many microorganisms. 

 

We were sorry to miss some of you at Parent Teacher Conferences.  It is so important that parents participate 

in their child’s education.  We encourage you to make some time to come in to chat about your child’s 

progress.  Hopefully, we will be able to schedule you to come in and visit with the teachers. 

 

Our Trimester ends November 17, 2022, and we will offer a 6-week nutrition class as part of the student's 

Health Education credit.  A nutritionist from St. Luke's will be here to help guide our discussions about this 

important topic.   

 

Our tenth-grade students prepared and participated in the PSAT test in October. They all had fantastic 

attitudes!! As you may know, testing for several hours is not a fun thing to do. 

 

I just want to remind parents that students are allowed six absences per trimester. Please make sure your 

student is in school. If there is a medical reason for them not being in school, please send a doctor's note, and 

we will accommodate the situation. 

 

The free and Reduced lunch form is below if you need to fill it out. It is available on the district website too. 

Here is the link 

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?api=5a5f41d454bf11ad21d667115589ad07#loaded. 

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?api=5a5f41d454bf11ad21d667115589ad07#loaded
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Below are some important dates to remember: 

● November 17, End of Trimester 1 

● November 18 - No School-Teacher Workday 

● November 21-25- No School- Thanksgiving Break 

● November 28, Second Trimester begins 

● December 9- Holiday potluck for students 
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